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May 2009

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to extend greetings to everyone gathered for the Silver Jubilee of the
Telugu Fine Arts Society, Inc.

New Jersey is rich in ethnic tradition, and the American-Indian Community continues to
make vital contributions to the economic, social, and cultural fabric of the Garden State.
Since its inception, the Telugu Fine Arts Society, Inc. (TFAS) has maintained its mission
to promote the literature, music, and artistic vision of the vibrant Telugu community,
while adapting to the changing needs of its people.

Special recognition is in order for the organizers of this most auspicious event. Their
dedicated time, talents, and energy have certainly contributed to the preservation of the
Telugu culture.

Best wishes for a memorable event.

Sincerely,

JON S. CORZINE



